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Lake + Land Studio, LLC

first floor conditioned
1,039 sq ft

second floor conditioned
2,947 sq ft

total conditioned
3,986 sq ft

first floor under roof
3,868 sq ft

second floor under roof
4,098 sq ft

total under roof
7,966 sq ft

The 3 bed, 3 1/2  bath Leflore 
residence addresses some 
unique needs of which 
creates quite a significant 
design! Many features are 
integral with a walk-out 
basement--a main one being 
ssafety from storms, though 
this walk-out basement has 
great accommodations to 
entertain any guest! The 
second floor is abundant in 
grandeur with its vaulted 
great room and exposed 
beams, a bed room with 2 
sets of bunk beds (a truly 
stunning space) , walk-
through butler’s pantry, 
and back porch are  just a 
few notions that make this 
plan of genuine substance!

Leflore
residence

overall width
99’ - 10”

overall depth
64’ - 5”

3 1/2 Bath

Storage

2 Story
Screen Grill PorchLaundry

Basement
Fitness

3 Bedroom

Butler’s Pantry
Vaulted Interiors

O v e r a l l   D i m e n s i o n s   
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